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Good Morning,

I write on behalf of my wife Heather Jones and myself Nicholas Jones of

to register our objection to the following proposals for Eggborough:
Eggborough/003,Egghorough/005,Egghorough/008 and especially Eggborough/009.010.011.012. These
proposals take no account of the fact that there is no adequate school provision in Eggborough or
Kellington,{ Both schools are at capacity !}. The road system is not adequate in the village for such a vast
number of new housing, The doctor's would not be able to cope with such a large number of people
-.registering all at once either. Basically the village is served well for it's size but would not be able to handle
-4 sizeable increase in people such as has been proposed.

With regard to Eggborough/009.010.011.012, these sites have been turned down once before and nothing
has changed from that previous time. There would be serious implications for all the residents in the
garage areas and serious disruption during demolition and construction, especially disposal of asbestos
waste from the roofing panels. Access for emergency vehicles would not be adequate as said in previous
objections.Safeguarding the health and wellbeing of young children and the elderly residents is paramount
and with the sizeable increase in heavy vehicles would seriously compromise this, as would the dirt and
dust, including dust containing asbestos and other damaging particles which will have long term bearing
on the future health of residents.

Put quite simply, these proposals are not wanted nor needed.

Nicholas and Heather Jones



